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For we walk by faith not by sight” 

How should I memorize the Bible? 
This Book of the Law shall not depart from your mouth, but you shall meditate on it day and night, so 
that you may be careful to do according to all that is written in it.   -Joshua 1:8 
 

Read Psalm 119:11 
Some people love sports.  They memorize the names of their favorite players in their hearts.  
Why do they do that? The answer is that you put in your heart the things that are important to you.  If 
God is important to you, Christian, then you will memorize and think about God’s Word. 
Psalm 119:11 teaches you to hide His Word in your heart so that you might not sin.  That is not some 
magical act that keeps sin away.  No, the idea of this verse is that if you truly love God, His Words will 
be on your mind. 
It might work like this: 
-You are thinking about Ephesians 6:2 that says, “Honor your Father and Mother.” 
-You pray, “God, help me to love and obey you.” 
Do you think you will want to disobey your parents?  No, you love God, and His Word helps you 
remember how you should do that.  

This is an example of the daily devotions and memory 
question and verse that our Truth Trackers are learning 
each week. As Psalm 119:11 says, we are encouraging 
our youth to thoroughly memorize scripture.  We have 
challenged the students to continue to practice all 30 
verses as the year continues.  There will be prizes 
awarded to the students who can say the most verses 
at the end of the year! We’re excited to find out who is 
up for the challenge!  

Vacation Bible School 

 

Save the Date 

June 2-6 
 

Sunday from 5:30-7:30 
Forest Fun Picnic for the whole family 

Monday-Thursday 9 am-12pm 

the journey continues for kids  

The Solid Rock Youth Group will be 

hosting a Soup Fundraiser Meal. 

 

Funds will be used for students to 

attend camp Clydehurst this summer. 

THINK FAST! 

You’d better if you’re gonna sit within 

sight of Max Winfrey at his show. 

That can come in handy if you see a 
bowling ball flying toward your head. 
Or – When you find yourself on stage 
in the world’s only audience 

participatory knife throwing act. 

With a gift for high-speed wit and off-

the-wall skills like kitchen sink juggling, Max has carved out a unique niche as a Stunt Comedian. 

Max has toured all over the U.S. and Canada and has performed for many of the top Fortune 500 Companies. 
He has made numerous appearances on national television and was recently a semi finalist on NBC’s 
America’s Got Talent. 

Friday, March 15 

O’Neill Community Center 

Please join us in praying for: 

• Volunteers and leaders 

• Every child who will attend 

• Planning and preparation details 

Sunday, February 18 



Moms LINK is a great place to 

connect as you navigate the 

journey of motherhood. 

Childcare is provided on site. 

February 13 & 27 

from 9:30 - 11:30 am 

For more information, contact  

Alex Fenske (340-7374) or Emily Van Horn (340-3738). 

Why do we care about Missions? 

 The Bible teaches that Jesus’ mission was to love people and show them what it 

means to be His child. Jesus left us with a mission to reach people with the good news. 

We must be willing and obedient. God loves people, and God loves missions because 

there are people that have yet to hear about His wonderful love and salvation. 

So what can I do? Maybe you aren’t able to go on a mission trip, but there are different 

ways you can help support Missions. First and foremost is prayer. Pray that all the 

world will hear about the saving work of Jesus. Pray that God will use you to share the 

good news. Second is with your finances. Share a portion of your money to go to missionaries and projects. And third, share 

your other resources. Your time, talents and skills can be put to good use for the Kingdom of God. Remember to share God’s 

Love with everyone you can, whether at your job, in the community, and even overseas.  

If you are interested in learning more about how our church supports missions around the world, attend a mission’s 

committee meeting, or ask a committee member. 

PreK Junior Church: 

  4 - Taylor Rentschler & Mia Lindsay 
11 - Christy Meyer & London Konrad 
18 - Ashley Boettcher & Ashley Sidak 
25 - Sarah Sidak & Eli Banks 

Ushers: 

  4 - Jim Fuchtman, Rod Rowse, 
        Bob Willats, Terry Sorensen 
11 - Joe Knopp, Ted Meyer, 
        Gary Caskey, Ryan Ballagh 
18 - James Cook, Roger Sorensen, 
        Cody Boettcher, Mark Brookhouser 
25 - Dave Brodersen, Curt Sidak, 
        Nick Konrad, Tyler Dexter 

February 

 Service Staff 

Infant/Toddler Nursery: 

  4 - Valarie Kennedy & Reagan Lindsay 
11 - Vicki Willats & Ashley Sidak 
18 - Maddie Theisen & Isabella Wiekamp 
25 - Kirsten Wettlaufer & Kiarra Kennedy Elder Meeting 

 Monday, February 12 & 26  —  7 pm 

February 

  4—Widow Connection (After Church) 
     —Missions Committee Meeting (12:30 pm) 
     —Annual Meeting (7 pm) 
5-9—Meals on Wheels 
  6—‘Letting God Be Enough’ Bible Study (1:30 pm) 
     —‘Esther’ Bible Study (7 pm) 
     —GAP Ministry (7 pm) 
  7—Truth Trackers (7 pm) 
     —Living Stones (7 pm) 
     —Solid Rock (7:30 pm) 
   8—‘Find Your People’ Bible Study (9 am)  
12—Elder Meeting (7 pm) 
13—Mom’s LINK (9:30-11:30 am) 
     —‘Letting God Be Enough’ Bible Study (1:30 pm) 
     —‘Esther’ Bible Study (7 pm) 
     —GAP Ministry (7 pm) 
14—Truth Trackers (7 pm) 
     —Living Stones (7 pm) 
     —Solid Rock (7:30 pm) 
15—‘Find Your People’ Bible Study (9 am)  
18—Steve & Lori Albright (During Sunday School) 
     —Solid Rock Fundraiser Meal (After Church) 
20—‘Letting God Be Enough’ Bible Study (1:30 pm) 
     —‘Esther’ Bible Study (7 pm) 
     —GAP Ministry (7 pm) 
21—Truth Trackers (7 pm) 
     —Living Stones (7 pm) 
     —Solid Rock (7:30 pm)  
22—‘Find Your People’ Bible Study (9 am)  
26—Elder Meeting (7 pm) 
27—Mom’s LINK (9:30-11:30 am) 
     —‘Letting God Be Enough’ Bible Study (1:30 pm) 
     —‘Esther’ Bible Study (7 pm) 
     —GAP Ministry (7 pm) 
28—Truth Trackers (7 pm) 
     —Living Stones (7 pm) 
     —Solid Rock (7:30 pm)  
29—No Bible Study ‘Find Your People’ 

The GAP (God Answers 
Prayer) ministry is a life giving 
ministry at Faith Community.  

Come and be a part of 
the team that is making a 

difference in the Kingdom! 

Tuesdays  -  7-8 pm  -  Room 100 

Our Daily Bread for 

March  /  April  /  May 
 

Will be available 
on Sunday, 
February 18  

Missions Update 

Sunday, February 4 

Right After Church 

 There will be a light luncheon/snack time so 

please bring a snack to share. Contact Jan Buller 

(394-8791) for more information. 

Register by scanning the QR code or going online!  

https://oneillfcc.churchcenter.com/people/forms/670888 

If you would like to help deliver meals, please contact 

Lisa Lind (340-3719) 

Monday - Friday,  

February  5—9 

A pro-abortion group has released a 

ballot initiative that would enshrine 

the right to abortion until birth in 

our State Constitution. They will 

need to collect just under 123,000 signatures to put the measure 

before Nebraska voters on the 2024 ballot. You can read more 

about the initiative on the Nebraska Right to Life webpage. 

Registration for camp opens on 
Monday, February 12 at 11 am. Last 
year camp filled up within 48 hours.  
If you need more information to register 

your high school student, please contact Jamie Lindsay before then.  

Sunday, February 4 

7 pm 

The 2024 Church 
Directory is 

available. You 
can pick up your 
copy in the foyer. 


